
John Masefield High School and Sixth Form Centre 
Mabel’s Furlong, Ledbury, Herefordshire HR8 2HF     Headteacher: 
Telephone: 01531 631012        Andrew Evans BSc MA 
Email:  admin@jmhs.hereford.sch.uk                                    Deputy Headteacher: 
Web site: www.jmhs.hereford.sch.uk      Andy Collard BA 

 
 

John Masefield High School and Sixth Form Centre    Registered Office: Mabel's Furlong, Ledbury, Herefordshire, HR8 2HF 
Registered in England and Wales   Company Number:  07631985   An exempt charitable trust 

9th May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y10 Exam Timetable 
 
The timetable for the Y10 Exams is enclosed.  The main exam period is from Monday 18th June to 
Friday 29th June.  The timetable sets out the time and date of each exam, whether the exam is to 
be held in the classroom in normal lesson time or in a main exam hall and details of any subject 
specific exam equipment needed.  Teaching staff will also be talking to students to outline more 
details about the exams for each subject.  Normal lessons will continue when students are not in 
exams. 
 
For iMedia students please note that their exam is on Wednesday 6th June at 9.00am, this is an 
external exam that contributes to the student’s final grade. 
 
As discussed at Y10 Information Evening, please encourage your child to use active revision 
methods including: 

i. Making revisions cards to record the key knowledge about a topic. 
ii. Testing by parents or friends by asking questions about key knowledge, e.g. using the 

revision cards or study guides. 
iii. Drawing mind maps on A3 and A4 paper showing how key ideas link together. 
iv. Using online resources suggested by subject teachers (e.g. Kerboodle, MyMaths, BBC 

Bitesize, Memrise (for Languages)). 
v. Doing practice questions eg from study guides or past papers. 

 
Encourage them to plan which subject to revise each day eg one per night on school nights, two 
per day at weekends or during the half term. 
 
If you have any questions about supporting your son or daughter with revision please contact 
subject teachers or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Andrew Evans 
Headteacher 
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